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DEERFIELD SCHOOLS VANDALIZED OVER THE WEEKEND 
 

The Deerfield High School was vandalized some time after 4:00am Sunday 

morning, May 11.  The damage was discovered late Sunday morning by a 

rental company picking up equipment used at the post-prom gathering.  

Damages appeared to be contained to the front entrance area where a full-

panel glass window pane was broken out.  The Dane County Sheriff’s 

Department was called to the building to investigate on Sunday and will 

return to the high school on Monday to continue their investigation.   

 

Superintendent Jensen noted that the school grounds were also vandalized in 

April by a vehicle driving on the lawns and baseball field areas.  This 

vandalism also occurred over a weekend.  The vehicle damaged the front 

lawn around the school bell, damaged parts of the outfield of the baseball 

field and damaged the lawn areas between the baseball and softball fields.  

The Cambridge-Deerfield Police were called to investigate that incident. 

 

“The administrative team has discussed the need for security cameras in 

light of these recent incidents and will further discuss this possibility with 

the school board at the May meeting,” stated Superintendent Jensen.  Jensen 

added that vandalism has also occurred at the press box at the football field 

in the past year which has furthered the need for security measures to be 

considered. 

 

 


